
 

 

Description of Documents 
Relating to PC0249 

 
Proposed extension to the 
external car park ancillary to 
the AAG Hangar facility at 
Shannon Industrial Estate, 
Shannon free zone, 
Shannon, Co. Clare  

 

 

Letter 1: Further Information requested by An Bord Pleanála issued to prospective 
applicant dated 9th August, 2017 

Letter 2: Letter from prospective applicant dated 10th August, 2017 with response to 
Further Information requested 

Letter 3: Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 
development is not SID dated 29th August, 2017 

Letter 4: Notification letter issued to local authority stating that the proposed 
development is not SID dated 29th August, 2017 

 

 

 


